
March 12, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Edwin Hartzler 

5635 North Tryon, #36 

Charlotte, NC 28213 

 

Dear Mr. Hartzler: 

 

Enclosed please find information about the Assassination Records Review Board.  The information 

will explain the mandate under which the Review Board conducts itself. 

 

I have also added your name and address to our mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the 

Board’s work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


